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COUNTYof NAPA

NANCY WATT
BRITT FERGUSON
County Executive Officer
Assistant County Executive Officer

December 30, 2005

Nicole Importico

Manager – Administration

Tralliance Corporation

220 Fifth Avenue, 20th Floor

New York, NY  10001

Dear Ms. Importico:


Thank you for taking the time to answer questions from Silva Darbinian, our deputy county counsel.  As you know, the Napa Valley Conference and Visitors Bureau (NVCVB) has requested a letter from the County of Napa supporting their application to be the official holders of the following domain names.  Subject to the ratification of the Board of Supervisors on January 24, 2006, we would like to confirm that the County of Napa does not object to the following domain names to be used exclusively by NVCVB:  NapaValley.travel, NapaCounty.travel, Napatravel and LakeBerryessa.travel if such name is registered to your Bureau by the .travel registry.  It is my understanding that the County has the authority to change the designation of the holder of the domain names.


Please do not hesitate to contact me at (707) 253-4424 or at the above email address.  You also requested the name and email address of the executive director of NVCVB – her name is Beth Carmichael, and her email address is beth.nvcvb@sbcglobal.net.







Very truly yours,







Britt Ferguson







Assistant County Executive Officer
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Members, Board of Supervisors

Beth Carmichael, Executive Director, Napa Valley Conference & Visitor’s Bureau
COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICE

1195 Third Street ( Suite 310 ( Napa, CA 94559 ( (707) 253-4421

www.co.napa.ca.us      FAX (707) 253-4176


